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Coronavirus Update 
Wednesday March 18th 2020 

Dear Parents, 
                I thought I would write to you all with an update on the current situation. These are 
indeed unprecedented times and I must stress that the information and advice we are receiving is 
changing by the day. As of today, the following actions have been taken. 
 

• All families have been reminded that children must not come to school if they have 
symptoms of Covid-19 (a cough and temperature). Anyone with symptoms must self-
isolate as per the advice. 

• Techers are continually stressing the need for hand washing/personal hygiene. 
• Parent’s evenings, trips and assemblies have been postponed until further notice. 

 
Currently the school is open and will remain open until otherwise directed. 

 
 If however this changes, it is essential that we have the correct contact details. If your phone 
number has changed for whatever reason please let the office know immediately. Can I also ask 
that you continue donating any tins for our foodbank if you can. In the event of any closures then 
at least those in most need could still have access to this food. Father Simon has agreed to help 
store the food in church. 
There are many in our school family that will be feeling anxious now, I urge you if you can to 
call into them, help them and pray for them in this most challenging of times. 
 

 
Many thanks for your support and cooperation with these matters. 
 
M Aldred.     Head teacher. 
 




